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The Autorité de la concurrence rejects the complaint by travel agencies on the 

basis that there is no evidence of anticompetitive practices.

The Autorité's decision should not prejudge the compatibility of practices with 

European Regulation No. 261/2004 defining the rights of passengers in the 

event of flight cancellation.
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